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Memorandum 
 

To: Parks & Recreation Committee 

 
From: Dean R. Gazza, Director of Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management   

   
Date: 03/12/14 

 
Re: Informational: Award replacement fencing purchase and installation at Appleton 

Memorial Park Diamond #7 to “Peninsula Fence Company of Appleton” for a contract 

total not to exceed $13,469. 

 

The 2014 Capital Improvement budget allocated monies to purchase and install new fencing at 

our city parks. The budget allocated $15,000 for these projects. 

Three fencing firms responded to Requests for quotations. The entire fence will be replaced at 

Appleton Memorial Park Diamond #7 due to deteriorating conditions. Below are the quotes 

from each company:   

1. Peninsula Fence Co. Appleton WI- $13,469                       

2. Fortress Fence Co. Green Bay WI- $14,178   

3. Security Fence & Supply Co. Greenville WI- $16,998   

Please feel free to contact me at 832-5572 or by email at dean.gazza@appleton.org.  with any 

questions or comments.  
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